
From: Patrick B. Thompson thompson.patrickb@gmail.com
Subject: REMINDER: Delta HUB Committee meeting (*Thursday, Jan. 4th at 7pm in Ladner)

Date: January 2, 2018 at 12:28 PM
To: delta delta@bikehub.ca

Hello everyone - Welcome to 2018!

I just wanted to send a quick reminder about this Thursday’s Delta HUB
Committee meeting:

WHEN: Thursday, Jan. 4th at 7pm
WHERE: Ladner Pioneer Library (Meeting Room), 4683 51 St, Ladner

AGENDA:
For those of you who can make it, Thursday’s meeting will be a working
session for the 2018 Priority List (*I will aim to send a draft out
shortly).

We will also have some cycling-related updates, including:
- 529 Garage bike security initiative with Delta Police
- update re: Hwy 17A pedestrian bridge
- upcoming TTC meeting with Delta Engineering
- MLA outreach (Delta South and Delta North)

If you have any suggestions or additions, please let us know. Thank you!

Patrick Thompson
Chair, Delta HUB Committee
delta@bikehub.ca
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